Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION No. 50/2022
Dated Kohima, the 24" May 2022

No.NBE-8/Ad-Misc(10)/2022-23/: This is for the information of all the Heads
of schools registered with NBSE that all are to observe ‘World Environment Day’ in
their respective institution.

The theme for this year is “Only One Earth’ with the focus on
“Living Sustainably in Harmony with Nature”. Issues such as air pollution (leading
to various diseases), climate change including global warming are relevant concerns,
which need to be emphasized so that students can undertake activities related to it.

This will also help them to understand the impact of
environmental degradation at the same time, highlighting the need to live sustainably
in harmony with nature by transformative changes in our approach and choices
towards a cleaner and a greener lifestyle.

Thus, accordingly schools should organize activities based on the
theme; either on 4™ June or 6™ June 2022 (5" June being a Sunday). Schools shall
send the report/activities undertaken by them to the Board @ nbsenag@gmail.com
and can also share in the media.

Sd/- Asano Sekhose
Chairman
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A. Copy for information and necessary action
1. All the Heads of Registered Schools of the NBSE.

B. Copy for information
1. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland
Department of School Education and SCERT, Kohima, Nagaland.
2. The State Mission Director, Samagra Shiksha, Nagaland, Kohima
3. The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima
4. The Director, SCERT, Nagaland , Kohima
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